
Special Session of the 2022 Annual Conference 
Monday, May 22, 2023 at 7:00 p.m. Online

Last fall, the bishop made the call for two special annual conference sessions, in May and in

November, for the sole purpose of voting on disaffiliations.

The first of these will be conducted online on Monday, May 22, at 7 p.m. The meeting will be live-

streamed from the conference website. Voting will be done through an online portal that can only be

accessed using an assigned voting code sent from GNTV.

The May meeting will last about an hour. Materials will be available next week on the conference

website so you can review them and be prepared to vote.

Voting Codes will be sent to eligible clergy and laity a few days before the May 22 meeting.

Training for participating during the Zoom webinar and for voting is available at the GNTV website.

Those who were eligible to vote in the 2022 TWK Annual Conference last June are eligible to vote

in the May conference unless: 

they have withdrawn their membership from the denomination.

the church that elected them to serve was closed or disaffiliated at that conference.

they would rather the alternate elected to replace would serve in their place. (If so, please

contact your district office to make that change.)

If you have any questions about your eligibility to vote, please contact the TWK Conference

Secretary Monica Mowdy at conference.secretary@twkumc.org
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About the June 2023 Annual Conference

Some people who will be eligible to vote at the May special session

were not elected to represent their church again in 2023.

Those of you who ARE eligible to vote at the June 2023 Annual

Conference to be held in Memphis on June 19-21 were sent registration

information last week. Conference information and registration also is available at

twkumc.org/ac2023.

Most clergy will receive information regarding the annual conference as well as the new voting code

for June 2023 at your new twkumc.org email address.

Please contact us at AC2023@twkumc.org with any questions.
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